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Dear sir.
 
We want this airport to succeed,and benefit the whole country ,but to be really honest
putting more restrictions on landing and take of times will not help in anyway and in fact
will put more strain on the roads as people who could have found a job at Manston Airport
travel out to find jobs elsewhere. Thousands of house`s being dumped on Thanet is the real
problem for the roads of Thanet.
 
Thank You,
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Mr Lee

______________________________________________________________________
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
______________________________________________________________________




